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7th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to Oaklands Infant School. We look forward to welcoming you. 

 

Stay and Play 

Thursday 30th June 3.30 – 4.00pm 

Wednesday 6th July 3.30 – 4.00pm 

 

We offer two Stay and Play visits for you and your child so you can both get to know the two 

classrooms and outside play area together. You can attend one, or both sessions, and siblings 

may join you if needed. 

 

For these sessions, please arrive via the Foundation Stage play area, however, if you are unsure 

where this is please go to reception and staff will direct you. 

 

Induction Days 

Thursday 7th July 9.30 – 10.30am with parent presentation at 9.45am 

Tuesday 12th July – 9.30-10.45am 

 

Drop Off: from 9.30-9.40am on the first induction day to give you some time to settle your child 

into the class before the presentation at 9.45am. 

Clothing: comfortable clothing is fine. No uniform is required for the induction days.  

Pick Up:  Please collect at the end of the session from the external classroom door. 

 

Meet the Teacher 

Friday 2nd September 

Monday 5th September 

Tuesday 6th September 

 

You will be able to indicate which date is best for you on the enrolment form and we will then 

allocate a twenty-minute appointment for you and your child to come into school and meet the 

teacher. 

 

  



 

 

 

Phased school start 

Wednesday 7th September – either a morning or an afternoon 

Thursday 8th September – either a morning or an afternoon. 

Friday 9th September – children start full time 

 

There will be a phased introduction to school, allowing your child to experience a morning and 

an afternoon on two consecutive days, before starting school full time. This enables staff to give 

the children more individual attention, which is very beneficial, getting them used to being in 

school gradually. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. H O’Neill        

Headteacher 


